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In response to the devastating wildfires in Australia we spent a day 
learning about the country and held a non-uniform day which raised £230 

to support the wildlife and communities.
Australia 

Day

I would like to start by thanking all Parent, Carers, Pupils 
and Staff for the magnificent way you have all risen to 
the challenge of working and learning from home and to 
all those who have been in school supporting the pupils 
of Key Workers. Finally, to all the Key Workers who are 
working hard to keep us all safe.

I hope you enjoy  looking back at some of the highlights 
from this term and look forward to welcoming everyone 
back to school as soon as possible.

Message from Mrs Moore

Spring Review



Super Science
We all enjoyed getting hands on with 

lots of exciting Science 
experiments.



We had lots of amazing costumes and all enjoyed the Big Book Swap 
event!

We welcomed M&M Theatre with their production 
of The Hobbit and Year 4 enjoyed a workshop to

support their class book.

We learnt how to keep ourselves safe online.



To infinity and beyond...Year 5 visited the 
National Space Centre in Leicester to 

support their topic, Star Gazer.



Thank you to all of the Parents and 
Carers who joined us to celebrate our 

pupils’ amazing work!

Sporting 
Meadows

Our pupils have competed in a variety of sporting challenges 
this term—they have all shown Excellence and Resilience as 
well as being wonderful ambassadors for our academy.


